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For immediate release 

TAIYO YUDEN Announces Second Notice Concerning the Damage from 
Typhoon #22 (Typhoon Rai) 

TOKYO, January 12, 2022 － We would like to express our deepest sympathies to all who were 
negatively impacted or fell victim to Typhoon #22. 

Regarding our subsidiary TAIYO YUDEN (PHILIPPINES), INC. (Lapulapu City, Cebu), which 
suspended operations after the typhoon, has resumed operations has resumed operations on January 
12, 2022, after conducting facility inspections and safety checks. 


